Oregon

Tina Kotek, Governor

July 11, 2023

RICK AND ALISON LARSON
46780 NW GRAHAM RD
BANKS, OR 97106

RE: Transfer File T-13358 — Refund for Withdrawn Extension

Dear Rick and Alison Larson,

Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301

Phone 503 986-0900

Fax 503 986-0904
www.oregon.gov/owrd

In response to your request to withdraw the extension request received on March 31, 2023, the Oregon
Water Resources Department is refunding the extension filing fee. Therefore, we will issue a refund

check in the amount of $780.

If you have any questions, please let me know at Stacy.H.Phillips@water.oregon.gov.

Sincerely,

H. Plellipd
Stacy H. Phillips
Permit Amendment Specialist
Transfer and Conservation Section

Cc: OWRD Fiscal
File T-13358
Rick Parsons, Agent



